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23/07/2020  15:37:052020/2486/P OBJ david huyton My property at 227 Goldhurst Terrace overlooks the development site. I am strongly objecting to the removal 

of the mature trees in the north east corner and on the northern boundary of the site. These trees are of great 

amenity to me. They provide shelter from road noise and pollution. They also enhance, considerably, the view 

from  my property. From the plans, they do not appear to have any affect on the development overall and their 

loss would be unnecessary and detrimental to the environment.
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